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No. EDN-H (8) A (6) Misc. /2016

Directorate of Higher Education

Himachal Pradesh.

Phone No. 0177-2653120, Fax : 0177-281;7_882

Dated: Shimla-171001,  the 05" November, 2020
To -
o All-the Prmmpals, TR i S A B ST S il iy kg, T
Govt. Degree/Skt. CoIIeges/GlA Colfeges
Himachal Pradesh.
Subject:- Regarding extension of date for admission in undergraduate classes 1% year

to 3" year inthe colleges of the state.

In continuation to this office letter of even No. Dated 21 October,2020 on the
subject cited ahove.

In this context, you are informed that the admission date for admission in
undergraduate classes 1% year to 3™ year in the colleges of the state have been extended
upto 15" November, 2020 due to COVID-19 in general and public interest, You are therefore,
directed to take further necessary action accordingly and make sure that no student is left
out at your level. It is further informed that this is last and final opportunity to get admission
in undergraduate classes after this no further extension will be granted in any case, This may
be widely publicized so that no student is left unaware of the extension of admlssmn date.

A

( Dr. Amarjeet K. Sharm";r.

Director of Higher Education

Himachal Pradesh

Email-dhe-sml-hp@gov.in
Endst. No. the Shimla Dated: 05" November, 2020
Copy for information to:-

1. The Secretary (Education) to the Govt. of H.P. for information please.
2. The Registrar HPU for information please.
T.0. IT Cell, DHE, HP with the request to upload the same on departmental website.

4. Guard File. T

Himachal Pradesh
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